
Moville Chamber of Commerce Minutes 

April 12, 2016 

Opening prayers was given and Chris Countryman thanked the caterers for the meal. 

Old Business: 

Treasurer’s Report was given by Jeannie Krueger. The balance in the account is $7,439.33 after paying 

for today’s meals. 

Minutes of the last meeting are available at visitmoville.com or by contacting Lisa Fouts. 

School News: Mr. Bormann reported that the Middle School carnival raised $3000 last week. May 4th is 

Community Service Day-people should contact the school if they know of someone who needs help. 

City News: Jim Fisher announced that the city newsletter has been mailed out and is online. City crews 

are busy with city clean up the next 2 weeks. May 1st International Property Maintenance Code will into 

effect. Moville Days parade will be organized by Marcia Walker and Jodi and Jackie are working on lining 

up activities for the weekend. There have been more car break-ins around town and Jereme Muller has 

finished his training. 

MCDAI: Stee Maxwell stated that annual fundraising letters were sent last week. A new business, Katie 

& Co., a furniture refinishing business, will set up in Jacque’s Hair Vibrations building. Trivia Night raised 

$2000 for the sports complex project. Easter Egg Hunt was postponed due to the weather and was not 

well attended on the new date. 

New Business:  

Seth Swanger golf tournament will April 30.  

WiaTel annual meeting will be this Thursday with dinner at 5:30 and meeting at 7 p.m. 

Chamber Golf Outing is June 3. Contact Chris Countryman for donation.  

Countryman Financial Services is now open in its new building. 

Moville Days: Band 35th and Taylor will play. They are a family friendly group. Takedown Club will serve 

steak sandwiched from 4-7 p.m. There will be a car show, Junk-ville, and carnival on Main Street, as well 

as wrestling tournament on the football field. 

Gloria Wahlberg presented information on the Cemetery Project. She showed the maps and reminded 

everyone that bricks are still for sale.  

Guest Speaker: Heidi O’Mara, member of the Sports Court Fundraising group, explained how the current 

area will be improved. 4 basketball hoops, tennis court, and improved surface. Numerous fundraisers 

were held and grants have been applied for: MRHD, WiaTel, and others. 

Next meeting will be held Tuesday, May 10, 2016.  

Today’s attendance: 43 

 


